
Apollo Waste Management Plan 

Apollo Operating intends to dispose of used drilling fluids, stimulation fluids, produced water at an 

approved Class II UIC Facility permitted by COGCC in Weld County, which includes its own facility known 

as the Apollo 15-18 I Class II UIC well in NE/4 Section 18, Township 6 North, Range 63 West.   

Apollo Operating will utilize a closed loop drilling system in order to minimize drilling cuttings and waste 

water.  However, drill cuttings are planned to be land farmed and/or used for land abatement at related 

Apollo facilities and/or properties or at a COGCC  approved land farm.  

All waste will be visually inspected to determine if it is reasonable to dispose of said waste as described 

above.  All waste is stored onsite until properly disposed of. 

It is difficult to estimate volumes on a well by well basis, however, in general terms Apollo typically 

experiences the following: 

- Drill Cuttings from closed loop-less than 2 tons 

- Used stimulation fluids- less than 700 bbl 

- Produced water-approximately 20 bbl/month 

  


